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  I hate it when I see an 

old person and then realize 

I went to high school with 

him.    
 

Notice: 

Do not leave personal or 

donate any equipment to 

our workout room. 

It will be removed. 
 

Reminders     

Halloween 

There is not to be any trick 

or treating in our condo on 

Halloween.  

Check on schools and 

community programs for  

Halloween activities.  
 

Fire Prevention Month 

This is the time of the year 

to replace your fire alarm 

batteries and make sure 

your personal fire 

extinguishers are up to 

date.                                
 

Recycling 

The recycle bins are for 

papers and plastic.  

Cans from food products 

are not recyclable even  

if they are washed out. 

They easily attract roaches, 

which has been our 

problem in the recent 

weeks.  
 

Smoking 

Smoking is not allowed on 

walkways, lanais, or close 

to our condo buildings.  

If you do smoke in your 

condo, please close your 

windows.  The smoke rises 

and enters other condos. 

We have people here that 

are seriously allergic to it. 
 

Updates 

New hoses have been 

installed in our car wash 

area.   

Please return the hoses to  

the hose reels after use and 

try to avoid kinking them.  

This will give them a 

longer life and we will not 

have to replace them as 

often.  
 

Walk Through 

The board of directors had 

their annual condo walk 

through last month and it is 

in very good condition.  

Future repairs and 

improvements are on 

schedule.   
 

Contacts  

Resident Manager                                     
Mike Souza - 395-4322 
Security – 265-9072 

 

Board Meeting 

Monday, October 15th at 

7:00 pm is our next Board 

of Directors meeting. in the  

Community Room.  
 

Bulky Items pick up  

Check bulletin board for 

schedule.  

Bulky items should be put 

by the road after 6:30 PM 

on the night before. 

Please do not place bulky 

items in the dumpsters or 

loading dock area.  
 

Hawea Heiau and Kewawa 

Wetlands community 

volunteer service day is the 

second Saturday, of each 

month.  
 

Hawaiian word of the 

month:   
 

Kupuna – Grandparent 

 


